Please vote NO to Gazebo on natural ocean bluff of Winandsea beach

Andreas Rau <rauandreas@me.com>
Sun 2/14/2021 2:35 PM

To: La Jolla Community Planning Association <info@lajollacpa.org>
Cc: PreserveWindansea@gmail.com <PreserveWindansea@gmail.com>

Dear LJCPA trustees,

my name is Andreas Rau and | am a property owner at 6515 Neptune Pl, Winandsea Beach. I invested
in a new construction residential single family home being built currently at this address.

| am downcast you are taking into consideration the approval of a permit to build on the sensitive
ocean bluff of Winansea beach. A gazebo would impede the ocean vistas that are protected within
your La Jolla Community Plan, City of San Diego Municipal Codes and the Coastal Commission.

Please vote NO to approve the permit. It will only enhance bad behavior at night within the Gazebo,
cleaning and maintenace of Gazebo will be a logistically difficulty for the City of San Diego and due to
health reason this is not good.

Respectfully
Andreas Rau

6515 Neptune PI

La Jolla, CA 92037
(858) 345-2938
rauandreas@me.com




